
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk   

Birthdays 
Summer

Joseph 4, Zachary 4, Rosa-Mae 4,
Ronnie 5, Josen 5, Natan 6, 
Mehul 6, Hanna 6, Adam 7, 

Maja 7, Naya 7, Demi 7, Callum 7,
Connor 7, Kiera 9, Niva 9, 
Daniel 10, Noah 10, Ella 10, 

Olly 10 and Maisie 10.
1st Sept - 15th September
Charlie 4, Pipe 5, Clovis 5
Parker-John 5, Connor 7, 

Harry 7, Clayton 7, Elyse 8, 
Lereko 8, Annie 10, Harry 11

Miss Johnson 21. 

Attendance
Week 11th - 15th
September 2023

 Nursery       100%
 Reception    100%
  Year 1            97%
  Year 2           96%
  Year 3           98%
  Year 4           97%

  Year 5           100%
  Year 6          98%

House Team Winner
of the week
Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am

Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing 
18th September 

Lunch Menu:  Week 3

Class Meetings 
(see dates on page 2)

Tuesday 19th September
Year 6 Swimming

Wednesday 20th September
Class Photogrpahs

Please wear full school
uniform

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     Twitter; @sttheresasCP
 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...

Issue 1- 15th September 2023

Gospel Quote
Peter went up to Jesus

and said, ‘Lord, how
often must I forgive my

brother if he wrongs
me? As often as seven

times?’ Jesus answered,
‘Not seven, I tell you,

but seventy-seven
times.’

Matthew 18:21

Reception

We have completed our first full week and I am so pleased to say that children seem to be settling into their new classes really well.  It is
lovely to be getting back into school routines and as I walk around school, I see lots of smiling faces.  One little boy told his teacher this week
that school is his very favourite building to walk into!  We have a busy term ahead and I have attached a list of dates of activities so far - this
may be added to as the weeks go on, so please do keep checking.  I look forward to seeing many of you at the welcome meetings next week
but if you can’t make it,  your class teacher will send home the documents they will talk through in the meeting.  You will also find
information on the class pages on our website.  Have a lovely weekend.  Mrs Holland

t

Awards

Our Reception children have
been superstars this week.  

They have settled so well and
are already learning our

routines.  They also have 100%
attendance!  We are very proud

of them.



Monday 18th Sept
Welcome meeting:

Year 4 3pm
Year 1 3.30pm

If you cannot attend,
information will be sent
out from class teachers

Tuesday 19th Sept
Welcome meeting:

Year 3 3pm
Year 6 3.30pm

If you cannot attend,
information will be sent
out from class teachers

Wednesday 20th
Sept

Welcome meeting:
Year 2 3pm

If you cannot attend,
information will be sent
out from class teachers

Wednesday 20th
Sept

Class photos
Please ensure correct

uniform is worn

Thursday 21st Sept
Welcome meeting:

Year 5 3.30pm

If you cannot attend,
information will be sent
out from class teachers

Tuesday 3rd October
Whole school Mass

1.30pm
All parents welcome.

Wednesday 4th
October

Flu Vaccines
Please make sure to follow

the link on the letter to give
consent 

 Looking further ahead...

Friday 20th October Finish for half term

Monday 30th
October

School re-opens

Tuesday 14th and
Wednesday 15th

November
Parents evening

Booking on school spider
available nearer the time

Friday 1st December
Advent Mass

9.30 in Church
To be confirmed



Tuesday 12th
December

Key Stage 2 Carol
Service

6pm

All parents welcome to
attend at church

Wednesday 13th
December

Trip to the
Pantomime

Further details nearer
the time

Thursday 14th
December

KS1 Nativity
9.30 and 2.15

Further details nearer
the time

Tuesday 19th
December

Christmas Party day
Children may wear

party clothes

Wednesday 20th
December

Christmas lunch

Children may wear a
Christmas jumper

instead of their school
jumper

Thursday 21st
December

Christmas Mass
1.30pm

To be confirmed

Thursday 21st
December

School closes for
Christmas


